Allie Slavik 1405 James Dr. Celina, OH 45822 allie.slavik@celinaschools.org

17 October 2018

Celina Board of Education 585 E. Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822 419-586-8300

Dear Celina Board of Education:

I am writing this letter to formally notify the Board of Education that I am resigning from my position as Varsity Cheer Advisor at Celina High School. My last day in this position will be October 26, 2018.

I appreciate the opportunities I have been given as a cheer coach for Celina High School. However, at this time I am not able to fulfill my obligations as a cheer coach due to my expanding family. I have enjoyed working with these young athletes. I have had the pleasure of watching them grow as a team on and off of the field. I will cherish the time I have been able to spend with them the past two years.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be the Varsity Cheer Advisor. It has been an honor and a pleasure to represent Celina High School as a coach in this district.

sincerely,

Allie Slavik